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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (CLASSES KG to STD XII) 

(TRAFFIC CONGESTION) 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

The new academic year for KG to STD XII will begin on Wednesday, April 6, 2022. We are 

anticipating heavy traffic and movement of the private cars & buses in the morning and afternoon 

hours for dropping and taking back the children in the event of reopening of the school for all classes. 

It is causing a lot of inconvenience to the people staying in the area and we seek the support of the 

parents to reduce the traffic congestion specifically in and around the main school premise in Darsait. 

 

We request the parents to utilize the service of the school approved transport operators in order to 

reduce the number of vehicles in the morning and afternoon hours in and around the school premise. 

The details of the school approved transport operators have been already provided in the monthly 

circular issued on 29th March 2022. 

 

We request all the parents to use the following gates for dropping and taking back the children which 

will ease out the traffic issues to a certain extent in and around the main school premise in Darsait. 

This will avoid the inconvenience and waiting time for the parents as well. 

 

Classes Gate 
School Timing during 

Ramadan 

STD IX to XII D Block Gate (Rear Side of the School) 7.00 a.m to 1.00 p.m 

STD V to VIII 
Main Gate & 

B Block Gate (Rear Side of the School) 
7.00 a.m to 12.45 p.m 

STD II to IV 
Main Gate & 

B Block Gate (Rear Side of the School) 
8.00 a.m to 12.00 noon 

 

All gates (Main Entrance, B Block and D Block) are operational for the entry & exit of the students 

in the ISM main campus in Darsait and will continue until further notice. Also we request the 

parents to drop the children a little early so that the rush in the last hour will reduce. 
 

The two gates (front & rear) will be operational in the Jibroo campus and the parents can drop the 

children as per their convenience. 

 

We seek the support and cooperation from the parents to ease out the traffic issues by following the 

above schedule. 

 

With warm regards 

                                   
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


